
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28 August 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Pupils, 

 

I trust this letter finds you well and enjoying the remaining days of the summer 

break prior to the start of the new academic year. 

 

My staff and I are re-charged, excited and prepared for the new term ahead. The 

2012 GB Olympic squad had a motto of ‘even better never stops’ and 

something I always say to my own children is ‘be the best at being better’. As 

we begin this new academic year together, let us all approach it with a focus on 

giving of our best as well as continuing to respect and care for each other. 

 

Whether existing pupils returning to Foremarke or new pupils joining our 

‘family’, may we take this opportunity to wish you all the very best for the 

weeks and months ahead. You will no doubt see me around school as I get to 

know the pupils and staff, so do please introduce yourself. Failing that, my 

office is situated in the Main Hall and Mrs Ferriday, Headmaster’s PA, would 

be happy to arrange a meeting.  

 

Specifically for parents, we have a New Parents Afternoon Tea on 7 September 

organised by the Friends of Foremarke, in the Assembly Hall at 5.00pm.  

 

Foremarke forward! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Robert Relton 

Headmaster 
     


